
Hi everyone, we’ve had a lovely week at Saxon Hill; lots of fun Easter themed activities around 

school. Thank you to families who came to join our Investigators department Easter service this 

afternoon, the children were wonderful as always, reading, switching, dancing and singing. 

This week Shaw Education Trust Leaders made a visit to review practice in school. We are proud 

that they concluded that out of the 4 areas they were reviewing, 2 are Good and 2 are Outstanding. 

We clearly still have some improvements to work on but they added that visiting Saxon Hill is a 

beautiful experience, (not least because your children are such fantastic company). 

Please see flyer below about tonight’s Liberty Jamboree Birthday Celebration at Lichfield Social 

Club, this looks like good, accessible fun for the family. 

Thank you for your ongoing support this term, you trust us with your precious, complex children and 

we take this responsibility very seriously. Our staff teams are receiving training on Monday 17th April 

in order to take even better care of the children. We look forward to seeing you back again on 

Tuesday 18th April and hope that you and your family have a wonderful Easter break.  

All the very best from Your Leadership Team 

Updates 

31st March 2023 

Family Update 

Headteacher: Melanie Newbury 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Kim Thomas 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Melanie Newbury 

& Helen Bowers 

Key Dates 

We have been made aware of a lovely 

charity in Sutton Coldfield.  

“Square Peg Activities is based in Sutton 

Coldfield, Birmingham and is an inclusive 

play space for disabled children and their 

families.” 

Please click here to see their upcoming 

events.  

If you have any further recommendations, 

please email them to:  

emily.thompson@saxon.set.org 

Parents Recommend  

Friday 31st March - break up for Easter Holidays 

Monday 3rd — Tues 18th April Easter Holiday 

Monday 17th April - Inset Day  

Tuesday 18th April—Pupils return to school 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th April - Investigators 

Learning Conference  

Wednesday 26th April - Transition Event for parents  

Thursday 11th May - Academy Council Meeting  

Monday 15th - Friday 19th May - Adventurers 

Learning Conference  

Thursday 25th May - Explorers Department Maths 

Workshop for parents and carers 

https://www.squarepegactivities.org/events-1
mailto:emily.thompson@saxon.set.org


What we have been up to this week ... 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

Easter fun—crafts and 

games, making cakes and          

following clues to find an 

Easter egg. 












